
Mountain Amateur Radio Club 
Minutes of the Meeting 

16 August 2017 
 

Our meeting began at 1916, with Dean Buckhouse presiding. After intros all around, we 
read the minutes of the July meeting. A motion was made to accept, seconded and passed. 
 
The next club meeting will be September 20. The next VE session will be September 2. 
Campfest will be August 25 to 27.  
 
The Treasurer’s Report was given by Laird Johnson. 
 
Under New Business – we of course need meeting presentation suggestions.  
 
Our Repeaters – Badger has a very limited occurrence of the howling issue. Rather difficult 
to catch and fix.  Ed Bretag has the “cans” at his shop for tuning. 
 
Officer Elections – Mike Stansberry has requested to not be the President in the coming 
year.  
 
Carol Wilson has indicated that she is ok with the Vice President position. 
Bill Wallick has indicated that he is ok with the Secretary position.  
Laird Johnson has indicated that he is ok with the Treasurer position. 
 
We will need a nomination for President and for the Board Member position of Dan Huber.  
 
Perhaps we should put a request for officer nominations on the club reflector.  
 
We talked about having a booth or pamphlets at the County Fair in Cripple Creek. 
 
Our meeting adjourned at 1955. 
 
Seven members present. 
 
Submitted by Bill Wallick, KCØFNV, Secretary 


